

October 14, 2022
Ontario Energy Board P.O.
Box 2319 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,
Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: OEB Registrar

Regarding: 2023 IRM Application (EB-2022-0037)

Dear Registrar,

Hearst Power Distribution Co. Ltd. ("HPDC") is pleased to submit to the Ontario Energy Board its 2023 IRM Application in searchable format. This application is being filed pursuant to the Board's e-Filing Services.

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative to this application.

Yours truly,

Jessy Richard, General Manager

925 rue Alexandra Street,

S.P./P.O. Bag 5000

Hearst, Ontario

POL 1NO